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I am a nurse and I believe that we need to alter the vaccine schedule.  If you look at 
the schedule from the 80's and now todays, you will see that the number of shots that 
has been added is astronomical!
I have vaccinated children, but I did not do all of the shots and I did not give them to 
my children as babies.  There are no studies that support the safety of all vaccines and
the gold standard of science is not applied to vaccines.  Pharmaceutical companies are
exempt from vaccine injury and pediatricians are given bonuses based on the 
percentage of children in the practice are actually vaccinated.  This concerns me 
greatly.  I think that vaccines can be great, but until certain changes are made I would 
support a vote to alter the schedule.  Thank you.


